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Media Report

Our media comprises a yearly newsletter, a website, social media pages (Facebook and Instagram)
and regular emails to our members.

The newsletter, to members only, contained articles relevant in some way to Farnham. We reviewed
planning  and  development  issues  in  Farnham  and,  with  reference  to  Petersfield,  discussed  the
importance of  connectivity  around the town. Exploring the history of Farnham, we looked at the
workhouse from the 18th and 19th centuries, an author from the 20th century and how Farnham was
host to refugees during WWII. Thinking of the future, we looked at parliamentary boundary changes
and the heritage encompassed by the new constituency. And we noted a local success, with a Tree Of
The Year award.

We also kept our members up to date on the workings of the Executive Committee with regular
emails.

The website and social media enabled us to speak to a wider public, keeping them informed as to
what goes going on in the Society and in Farnham, also providing a portal through which the public
and other societies could contact us.

Shaping our future, protecting our heritage


